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22.09.2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The children are settling into their routines very well and we are especially proud of our Reception 

class.  It is great to see so many children wearing school uniform. Thank you for your support with 

this. 

 

Many of you have returned the Home-School Agreement form, the Communication Survey and the 

Media Consent form; please return these to school if you have yet to do so. 

 

We have been working very hard on our communication. Our half-termly newsletters include 

important dates for your diaries. We now have a Parents’ Information Board situated by the main 

entrance with information about our Governors, Friends of Holmleigh, WAMHS at Holmleigh and 

dates for diaries. We have also posted the dates for diaries on the Holmleigh Road gates. 

We are working hard to keep the website up to date and you will find the important dates for diaries 

and other information related to your child’s class on the school website. 

 

 Many of you have asked if the text messages can be sent to both parents and we are working on this 

and should have it up and running very soon.  

 

 It is important that we have the most up to date details for parents/carers. Please email admin of any 

changes to the information we have on record for you. 

 

A letter was sent home last Friday about Parents’ Evening, which will take place on Thursday 5th 

October.  Please return the slip by Monday 25th September. There will be no clubs, including 

After School Care Club on this day. 

We will endeavour to give you as much notice as we can for any additional events that pop up during 

the year. 

 

Many thanks for your feedback and support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Margaret Mary Boateng 

Headteacher 


